
MAY NEWSLETTER 

2024 

This month we’re celebrating the success of our gymnastics 

team, our irreplaceable staff, and of course getting great  

advice from our very own Monthly Mary... and more! 
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MEMBER SPOTLIGHT - SYDNE WOOD 
Sydne has been a member of the YMCA 
Gymnastics team for 12 years, and her 
senior year has been full of wonderful 
successes! 
Sydne was Captain of the Lancaster High 
School girls varsity gymnastics team and 
helped to lead her team to their first ever 
OCC division championship win. 
She placed on 2 events (Vault & Beam) in 
the top 5 at OCC Championships.  As a 
natural leader, Sydne has led her YMCA 
team to a Regional 1st place win in 2023 
and a Regional 4th place win in 2024 
(where 3 up, 3 counted for the team 
score).  At our YMCA Regional Champion-
ships on April 14th she also won the 
Champion title on both Balance Beam and 
Floor Exercise and finished 3rd in the All 
Around!  
WE ARE SO PROUD OF YOU, SYDNE! 
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THANK YOU, TAMATHA! 
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A BIG Congratulations to long-time staff 

member Tamatha Shell on her retirement after 

28 years of service. Tamatha has served the 

YMCA in many capacities and most recently 

has been the Member Service Director as well 

as a fitness instructor. Everyone can recog-

nize Tamatha in our facilities as the warm 

smile and welcoming nature.      

 

"I’m thankful for all of the different opportunities that I have at the 

YMCA over the years! I have so many favorite memories, so it’s hard to 

pick just one. My career at the Y started as a lifeguard and swim in-

structor, which I really enjoyed while I was finishing my schooling. After 

I finished college, the Y was looking for a new Dance Coordinator, so I 

applied.  Dancing was my passion! Having the opportunity to be the 

Dance Director at our Y was so FUN and rewarding! Whether it’s been 

teaching them how to do an arabesque in ballet or a cartwheel, being 

able to teach children and adults my love for dance and gymnastics has 

been so gratifying! And of course, I LOVE all of our members and guests 

that I have met over the years at the Member Service desk sharing their 

stories and goals, or just those that like to keep us on our toes! Being 

able to help serve our community to enjoy and live a healthier life has 

been an amazing experience! Each day is a new day, and each day has a 

new beginning – Enjoy life with those you love and surroundings you 

enjoy the most!", says Tamatha. 

 

Tamatha, thank you for all your years of dedicated service to 

our YMCA. You will be missed - but we are happy we will still get 

to see you when you are instructing fitness classes.  
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Did you know that We offer Free Friend Fridays! If you are 

18+, feel free to bring a friend any Friday at no additional 

cost! If you are under 18, as long as you have an accom-

panying adult, you can bring a friend along as well!  

Are you looking for a fun and unique way to  
celebrate your child’s next birthday? 

Come celebrate your birthday at our YMCA RecPlex location! 

Our highly trained gymnastics staff will provide a fun, safe, and mem-
orable birthday for your child and their friends. Our facility features 
over 10,000 square feet of fun in a safe supervised environment with 
age appropriate activities for your child. 

2 OPTIONS available to help us cater activities for your party:  
*Toddler parties— for children just learning to walk through age 5 

*School Aged parties— for children aged 6-12. 
 

CALL THE RECPLEX TODAY! 740-277-7373 
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Cookies, Coffee & Canvas 

Tuesday, May 21st 

10:30 am to 12:30 pm  

YMCA River Valley Campus 

In this guided painting class, an instructor will lead you step-by-step 
through the creation of your own masterpiece on an 8x10 canvas. 
All supplies are provided, and we'll have cookies and coffee to keep 

you energized throughout the session. 

Cost: $12.00 for Members/$15.00 for Non-Members 

This event is perfect for anyone aged 50-99 who is looking for a 
creative outlet, to meet new people, or to simply have a relaxing and 
enjoyable morning. 
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Through generous donations to our Annual Campaign, 
we are able to give every individual the Y experience, 
regardless of their ability to pay. When you give to the 
Y, you are making an investment in our community and 
giving those in need the opportunity to thrive. Last year, 
Family YMCA supporters gave over $128,517 to provide 
scholarships and subsidize programs and services — 
helping the Y to fulfill our mission to ensure access for 
all. 

As a leading nonprofit, our Y is making a difference in 
Fairfield County. The need is urgent and growing, and it 
truly cannot be met without you! 

TO CHIP IN, PLEASE VISIT: 

YMCALANCASTER.ORG/DONATE  

OR SCAN 

HERE: 

      THANK YOU! 



 

We wanted to remind everyone of all 
of the amazing birthday party fun 
that we’ve been having here at the 
YMCA Aquatics Department!  
Are you looking for a fun party loca-
tion? Look no further! Bring your 
kids and all of their friends for a fun 
pool party this spring and summer—
and maybe even include our mermaid 
package!  
(Yep, we have mermaids!) 
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WITH OUR APP, YOU CAN: 

• SCAN IN AT FRONT DESK 

• REGISTER FOR PROGRAMS 

• TRACK YOUR WORKOUTS 

• JOIN CHALLENGES & WIN REWARDS! 

• SHARE YOUR PROGRESS 

 

AQUA BDAY PARTIES 
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GET IT TODAY! 
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CLEANING CORNER 

Why is cleanliness a safety issue? 
Proper cleaning practices remove dirt, germs and 
pathogens from surfaces reducing the risk of illnesses and 
infections. 

HIGH TOUCH SURFACES 
 

·Doorknobs · Handrails · Communal areas 

 
Each of these areas are hotspots for the transmission of 
harmful germs. 
  
Our custodial staff helps stop the spread 
of harmful germs with a constant routine of 
cleaning high touch surfaces! We’re on it! 
 
- Tracie Sharp, Custodial & Safety Director 

RULES FOR USING THE INDOOR TRACK 
- Inside lane is for slower traffic, outside lane is for running/

passing 

- Check signs to make sure you are walking in the correct direc-
tion. We switch direction to avoid wear and tear to the floor. 

- If walking with a friend, try to stay in one lane. 

- If working out close to the track, please be mindful of those 
who are using it. 
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Hello all!  
April stayed true to the saying “April showers bring may 

flowers!” And boy did we get them! So now we are in the 

month of May and we have upcoming events.. 

 

May 11th is Healthy Kids Day as well as our 18+ 5K 

Run/Walk and 18 and under 5K for our Annual Giving 

Campaign! Stop by the front 

desk to register  

today! 

May 31st is our annual Golf Tournament for 

all you golfers! Starts at 9am at The View Golf 

Club. We have sign-up sheets at the YMCA. En-

courage your friends to join you, there is so 

much fun to be had. Registration is needed for 

5K Run/Walk.  

Congrats to our seniors graduating May 25th! 

Lancaster Swim Team Seniors did great this 

year. Continued success from all here at the 

YMCA!  

May is one of the prettiest months so take a 

friend for a walk, enjoy the flowers and be sure 

to invite someone to come to the YMCA to dis-

cover all that’s available!  
 

—Mary 

 

MONTHLY MARY! 

SEE YOU NEXT MONTH! 












